POServices



Friday, 30th July 2010

Mrs Sandra Eastaugh Greater Norwich Development Partnership PO Box 3466 Norwich, NR7 7NX

Dear Sandra,

Re; GNDP Joint Core Strategy DPD Examination

Further to the recent discussions I have had with you and to those I have had with The Planning Inspectorate regarding the scheduling of your resumed Examination, I believe that we are now in a position to advertise the date of the hearing sessions.

We are now in agreement that the hearing sessions should commence in the week beginning 8th November 2010 with the expectation that the sessions will last for two weeks.

The Inspector does not believe that there is a need for a Pre-Hearing Meeting as all the information is included in the Guidance Notes that were circulated with the invitation to the previous meeting on 13th May 2010 which was also an Exploratory Meeting.

Yours sincerely,

Simon Osborn Programme Officer